
Dear Senator Eklund, 
 
Please oppose SB 33 which, as you know, would target protesters of fossil fuel and other infrastructure 
projects, criminalizing peaceful protest, even when there is no damage or even trespassing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robin A Lewis 
712 E Riddle Ave. 
Ravenna, OH 44266 
(216) 224-5723 
 


